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Detachment #676 

Marine Corps League 

Semper Fidelis! 
Semper Fi!                     Dave Huegel, Commandant 

      

 

                
The Detachment meets the third Wednesday of every month  

@1900 hours at the Middle Township Senior Center  
23 Romney Place, CMCH, NJ 08210 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                       
 

SIGNIFICANT UPCOMING EVENTS: 

            

 

 

New MCL License Plates 

 

Rose & Flag Sales 

   

 
 

DUES: $33.00 to join and $31.00 to renew. 
LIFE MEMBERSHIP 

Age Group: 0-35 $500.00 36-50 $400.00 
51-64 $300.00 65 & over $200.00 

 

 



DETACHMENT COMING EVENTS 
    
09Sep:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
13Sep:    VA Mobile Clinic, AL Post 184, Wildwood, 1000-1430*  
16Sep:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
21Sep:    NJ Run for the Fallen, Sunset Beach Flag Ceremony, 1730 
23Sep:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
23Sep:    Stand down of South Jersey @ Cherry Hill 
24Sep:    Walk for the Wounded, OC Boardwalk, 0930 
25Sep:    Detachment picnic, pavilion #1, 1200.  Bring the family for a day out  
28Sep:    VA Mobile Clinic, AL Post 524, Ocean City, 1000-1430*  
30Sep:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
02Oct:    Color Guard, Hero Walk, 6th & Boardwalk, Muster 1030 
07Oct:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
14Oct:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
21Oct:    USCG Grad, Trng Ctr Cape May, 1100 
11Nov:   USCG wreath-laying ceremony & breakfast, 0800, reserved seating, respond ASAP if             
you will attend the breakfast. 
 

*To schedule an appointment, contact Amie Kaba-Roha at 302-354-8653. 
 

 

The Commandant's Corner 

 
OFFICER NOMINATIONS AND ELECTION!  Our September meeting is your final chance to select 
those Officers whom you wish to serve our Detachment in 2016-2017.   
 

There are four elected positions that must be filled, in order to keep our Charter: 
Commandant, Sr. Vice Commandant, Jr. Vice Commandant and Judge Advocate.  Other 
Leadership positions are appointed, including: Paymaster, Quartermaster, Adjutant, Chaplain 
and Sergeant-at-Arms. 
 

If you would be willing to serve in a Leadership position (elected or appointed) please let 
someone know.  You are the only one who knows your situation and desire.  Please speak up.  
Your Detachment needs you!  Semper Fidelis is more than just a slogan. 
 

Our fund-raising projects are beginning to wind down, however Marine Collins still needs 
volunteers to help finish up our Rose program on the WW Boardwalk. 
 

Toys for Tots will be starting up before too long.  Marine Kevin Mallon is now running the 
program and I urge you to contact him regarding program schedules. 
 

I hope you had a great summer and I look forward to seeing you at our September 21st 
meeting!    



 
 

The Chaplain's Corner 
 

Please contact Mabel Schaefer @ 609-465-1927, and inform her of any Marine or their 
immediate family member that is sick or in distress.  Please leave your name and contact 
number. 
Sick and in distress:  Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers: Joe Moke, Diane Feliciano, 
Carl Waterman, Bob Crosson and John Salzman’s Mother 
Marine Wesley F. Spence, RIP 3/9/16, will be interned in the Cold Spring Presbyterian Church 
Cemetery on 12Aug2016 @ 1130.  

 
 

DETACHMENT OFFICERS (2015 – 2016) 
 

Commandant: Dave Huegel 609-886-8480 Sr. Vice Cmdt: Bruce O’Connell  609-390-3877 
Jr. Vice Cmdt:  Rob Guntner 609-780-0035 Judge Advocate: John Salzman 609-435-2977   
Adjutant: Peggy Zemaitaitis 609-465-3838 Chaplain: Mabel Schaefer  609-465-1927 
Asst. Chap: Bruce O’Connell    609-390-3877 Jr. Past Commandant: Joe Bisbing 267-258-6420 
Paymaster: Bob Bethel  609-425-6378   Sergeant at Arms: Ralph Lonergan 609-675-1073 
Quartermaster: Bob Bethel 609-425-6378  Historian: Betty Wieslawski              609-465-3838                                                 
Web Sergeant: Joe Bisbing 267-258-6420  Color Guard Captain: Open                                                        
Toy for Tots: Kevin Mallon         609-602-6202 Newsletter: Joe Bisbing  267-258-6420 

 
 

STANDING COMMITTEES (2015-2016) 
 

Awards: Ralph Lonergan                                                    Fund Raising Chairman: Leo Collins 
USMC Birthday Dinner Dance: Joe Bisbing                    Scouting:  Joe Bisbing 
                                                                                                
   
 

VA Mobile Outreach Clinic Staff Information 
 
Amie Kaba-Roha @ 302-354-8653: to schedule an appointment, photo IDs or questions with 
enrollment and eligibility. 
 

Mary Tait RN @ 302-932-3777: Medical questions or prescriptions. 
 

Alisha Delgado LPN @ 302-668-4371: Medical questions or prescriptions. 
 

Michele Kuhn FNP @ 302-250-2991 
 

1601 Kirkwood Hwy, Wilmington, DE 19805, toll free 800-641-8262, Xs 4946, 5240 & 4218. 


